
ND. C. 42/16 dt.11.11. 16 

To 

All Priests & Religious 

Diocese of Neyyattinkara         

          11.11.2016 

 

Dear Rev. Fathers, 

 The long awaited Malayalam translation of Roman Missal was approved 

by the Congregation for Liturgy and Divine Cult. It is to be used for Liturgical 

Celebrations from the First Sunday of Advent (27.11.2016) onwards in all the 

churches and institutions of our Diocese. The Circular Letter of Archbishop 

Soosa Pakiam explains how the new Malayalam Roman Missal was translated 

and published. Moreover this newly translated Malayalam Roman Missal 

requires of us that we should learn to use it correctly. Therefore, a class is 

organized for Priests to explain and discuss how this Missal is to be used for 

Liturgical Celebrations. 

  By this letter, I ask all the priests of the Diocese to participate in this 

most important class on 22.11.2016. May God bless you. 

 

The details of the class is given below: 

Venue :  Logos Pastoral Centre, Neyyattinkara 

Date  :  Tuesday, 22.11.2016 

Time  : 9.30 a.m. : Arrival & Tea 

   10.00 a.m. : Class on Malayalam Roman Missal 

   12.15 noon : Discussion, if needed 

   01.00 p.m. : Lunch & Departure 

  

Yours fraternally  
 

† Vincent Samuel  

Bishop of Neyyattinkara 

 

N.B.  The copy of the circular Letter of Archbishop Soosa Pakiam is attached 

herewith. 


